
Dear Chief Disciplinary Counsel Linda Acevedo, 
 
With this letter I wish to request that the decision to disbar Mr. Robert Bennett of Bennett & Associates 
PC is reverted and all of the credentials for Mr. Bennett to exercise his professional practices and duties 
as an attorney at law will be reinstated as soon as possible.  
 
I have known Mr. Bennett since about 7 years – he is a fine, thorough and very professional lawyer, very 
dependable and conscientious and with highest ethical standards. Please help to make sure Mr. Bennett 
will be able to practice law again as soon as possible.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joerg Meyer 
 
P.S. The case is Commission on Lawyer Discipline v. Bennett, case number 2013-56866, in the 334th 
Judicial District Court of Harris County, Texas. 
 


